
Spring Term 2 Clubs 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Extra Curriculum Activities  

 

Listed below are the clubs which will commence week beginning 28th February 2022 and will finish on the 6th April. (Please note, 

Tuesday clubs will not begin until Tuesday 8th March due to staff training the first week back.) Please encourage your child to 

come along and respond to this letter by emailing the school office by Monday 28th February.2022. In your response please 

state, your child’s name, year group, the club/s they would like to attend and who will be collecting them. 

If you are interested in helping out with one of the clubs or would like to run your own club for the children please get in touch. 

 

KS1 clubs finish at 4pm, KS2 clubs finish at 4:15pm, please arrive promptly to collect your child(ren). 

 

Monday  Tuesday Wednesday  Thursday  

Cross-country KS2 (Y3-Y6) 

 

Easter Art and Craft club 

(Y3 & Y4) 

Please send your child with 

£3 on the first day of the 

club to go towards the cost 

of resources that will be 

used throughout the term. 

This club begins on 

Tuesday 8th March.  

KS2 Forest Schools 

Club now Full  

Brilliant Brushes and More 

(Y5 & 6)  

Please send your child with 

£3 on the first day of the 

club to go towards the cost 

of the resources that will be 

used throughout the term.  

There will be no club on  

Thursday 10th March due to 

parent’s evenings or  

Thursday 7th April due to 

staff training.  

 Multi skills club (Y 1 & Y2 ) 

begins Tuesday 8th March.  

 

 St Joseph’s Bake off!  

(Y2)  

This club is limited to 8 

places and will be offered on 

a first come first serve basis.  

Your child’s place will be 

confirmed on the first day 

back. If your child gets a 

place, please send them to 

the first session with £5 

towards the cost of 

ingredients for the term.  

There will be no club on  

Thursday 10th March due to 

parent’s evenings or  

Thursday 7th April due to 

staff training. 

Year 2 Invitation only Maths 

club  

Year 6 Invitation only 

maths club  begins 

Tuesday 8th March. 

  

 

If your child signs up to a club is it important that you understand it is a commitment for the whole term and they should 

attend each week.  If a child misses a session without a valid reason they will not be allowed to continue.  Only children who are 

on a club’s register will be able to take part, we cannot accommodate children watching on the side.  Please ensure you 

are on time to collect your child/ren.  If parents/carers are late on more than 3 occasions, then 

children will no longer be able to come to the club.   
 

Children should wear the school PE kit for after school activities – no home clothes please.  Children who take part in cross-

country can wear running trousers and base layer under their house t-shirt and will be allowed to wear jackets and hi-viz on top 

of their PE kits. 

 

 


